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File No.:  
ORDINANCE NO. 2015-0619

Project Name:
Extending King County’s moratorium on Marijuana Collective Gardens and Dispensaries 

SEPA 
Threshold Determination: 
Determination of Nonsignificance

Proponent Contact:  
King County Council 





Erin Auzins, Principal Legislative Analyst





516 Third Ave., Rm 1200





Seattle, WA 98104





206-477-0687

DPER SEPA Contact:
Ty Peterson 
206-477-0449




E-mail: ty.peterson@kingcounty.gov




35030 SE Douglas Street, Suite 210





Snoqualmie, WA  98065-9266


Proposal Description:
An ordinance renewing for six-months an existing moratorium on the establishment or location of medical marijuana dispensaries and collective gardens asserted to be or actually authorized under Chapter 181, Laws of Washington 2011, and chapter 69.51A RCW. The moratorium would prohibit permitting or operation of any medical marijuana collective gardens or dispensaries, in unincorporated King County, for six months. 










Type 1
Comment:

This Determination of Non-significance (DNS) is issued pursuant to Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 197-11-340.  This Department has determined that existing State of Washington and King County policies, regulations and codes are sufficient to address the non-project impacts. Therefore, an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is not required. Comments must be received by King County Department of Permitting and Environmental Review prior to 4:00 PM on May 29.  The issuance of this DNS does NOT constitute approval or adoption of the subject non-project action. 

A public hearing will be held before the Metropolitan King County Council, Room 1001, King County Courthouse, Seattle, Washington, on the 1st day of June, 2015, at 1:30 p.m., to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2015-0169, renewing for six-months an existing moratorium on the establishment or location of medical marijuana dispensaries and collective gardens asserted to be or actually authorized under Chapter 181, Laws of Washington 2011, and chapter 69.51A RCW. 

If you have any questions regarding this threshold determination or the permit, please contact the Project Manager at the phone number or e-mail listed above.  is available on the Internet at

http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2267506&GUID=E1ABEA3F-775A-4501-ADCF-13566D84DDA4&Options=ID|Text|&Search=2015-0169 or http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx. 

Note:  To request this information in alternative formats for people with disabilities please call 206-296-6600 or TTY Relay:  711.

